
MID VALLEY SPECIAL EDUCATION COOPERATIVE 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUESTS 

REPORT TO THE EXECUTIVE ADVISORY BOARD 

June 27, 2018 

 
Mid Valley responded to one Freedom of Information request.  

 

On May 30, 2018, Mr. Bachman, from the Illinois Retired Teachers Association, requested the 

following:   

Please honor the following FOIA request for records: 

 

 Names, district email addresses, and home addresses of your retiring Illinois 

educators for the current school year. 

  

Response:  Document was provided.  

Personnel time to respond: 5 minutes 

Personnel cost to respond: Approximately $5 

  No attorney required for this request  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Nancy Sporer / FOIA Officer  


